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The NYU Center for Bioethics in conjunction with the NYU Environmental Studies Program will
be hosting 'Valuing Lives: A Conference on Ethics in Health and the Environment' on Saturday,
March 5, 2011.

More information about the conference and call for papers can be found at World Conference
Calendar under the
category of Ethics. Or directly here:

Valuing Lives: A Conference on Ethics in Health and the Environment
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